
SAVE THE DATE AND RSVP TODAY

Long-Term Care Virtual Training 

YOU’RE INVITED!

WHAT
Long-term care (LTC), skilled nursing facility 

(SNF), and sub-acute providers are welcomed  

to join our virtual training to discuss the LTC 

integration into the Alliance, starting on  

Sunday, January 1, 2023. 

WHERE
Virtual training only – Please join through  

Microsoft Teams. Invites will be sent to all  

who register prior to the meeing dates.

TOPIC OF DISCUSSION
Alliance LTC Provider Training and Overview

Overview and Discussion Points:

•	 What is changing in long-term care

•	 Contracting and credentialing requirements

•	 Claims and billing

•	 Utilization management

•	 Care management

WHEN

RSVP
To RSVP online, please visit  

bit.ly/AllianceLTCPT

Thursday, November 3, 2022 

from 12:00 pm to 1:00 pm

Thursday, November 10, 2022 

from 12:00 pm to 1:00 pm

Thursday, December 1, 2022  

from 12:00 pm to 1:00 pm

For questions, please contact:
Alliance Provider Services Call Center
Email: pdept@alamedaalliance.org
Phone Number: 1.510.747.4510

LUNCH GIFT CARD 
MAY BE PROVIDED 
FOR THOSE WHO  
REGISTER

http://bit.ly/AllianceLTCPT

